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BROOKER MEMORIAL PROGRAMS AND SERVICES
•	 Early Learning and Child Care Center: Serving infants, toddlers, pre-school, nursery school, 
	 before and after school care
•	 Child Care Enrichment: Programs include yoga, music, and gardening
•	 Dental Care:  Serving children, young adults with special needs, and pregnant women
•	 In-School Dental Care: Region One and Torrington Public Schools
•	 Pathways to Success:  Aptitude testing and career counseling for high-school students
•	 Relatives as Parents Program:  Support group for grandparents and other relatives raising children
•	 Torrington Pediatric Therapy at Brooker: Physical, occupational, and speech therapy provided by 		
	 our partner Chesire Fitness Zone



Dear Friends,

As I write to you for the first time as Executive Director of Brooker Memorial, I am filled 
with gratitude and excitement. This past year has brought significant changes, and it 
has been a true pleasure to meet and connect with our dedicated staff, board members, 
volunteers, and, most importantly, the children we serve. Their bright smiles stand as a 
testament to the vital role our services play in their health, well-being, and overall success.

This year, we proudly celebrated 30 years of providing dental care to local children. In 
tribute to the Temkin family, whose generosity made our pediatric clinic a reality, we 
continue to honor Dr. Temkin’s wish to ensure that no child is denied essential oral 
healthcare, regardless of their ability to pay. Last year, we served over 4,700 children 
through our clinic and in-school programs. With the recent additions of Dr. Stoddart,  
Dr. Braverman, and pediatric residents through our partnership with UConn, we are 
excited to continue expanding our services and reaching even more children.

We are pleased to announce the completion of the second phase of our building project, 
which has expanded our facilities to include second-floor space for children’s therapy, run 
by our partner, Cheshire Fitness Zone.  Over 6,500 visits were provided to local children 
needing occupational, speech and physical therapy services.

Visiting the child care and nursery school classrooms has been a true joy. Witnessing 
the compassion and dedication of our teachers and observing the children engage in 
enrichment activities like yoga and music classes has been incredibly rewarding.

Our commitment to supporting local high school students remains strong, with continued 
aptitude testing to help them explore career paths that align with their talents and interests. 
This year, in collaboration with Torrington High School, we hosted our inaugural Pathways 
Expo, where 46 students received valuable career advice from local professionals.

Thanks to generous donations to the Ruth Chadwick Care Closet, we provided emergency 
assistance to 10 families in need. Additionally, we continue to offer a support group 
for grandparents and other relatives who are raising children, providing them with the 
resources and community they need.

Thank you for your unwavering support of Brooker Memorial’s mission. We firmly believe 
that every child deserves to be happy, healthy, and thriving. Together, we can ensure that 
each child is prepared for lifelong success, one smile at a time.

With gratitude,

Christina Emery
Executive Director

From the Executive Director
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I want to extend my heartfelt 
gratitude to Cathy Coyle, 
who led Brooker Memorial 
with her enthusiasm, vision, 
and steadfast leadership 
for 20 years. Her support 
and friendship have been 
invaluable, especially during 
this year of transition. Thank 
you, Cathy, for making such a 
lasting impact on our families.



Pediatric Dental Center

Celebrating 30 Years of 
Pediatric Dental Care

Brooker Memorial recently celebrated 30 years of 
providing high-quality dental care to children, 
regardless of the family’s ability to pay. Dr. Isadore 
Temkin, a well-known Torrington dentist, saw a 
growing trend of families unable to afford oral health 
care for their children and approached our Board 
with the idea of creating a pediatric dental center. 
A generous gift from the Temkin family allowed 
Brooker Memorial to purchase medical equipment and 
instruments, an x-ray unit, and renovate space for the 
clinic. The dental center was dedicated in April 1994 in 
honor of Dr. Abraham Temkin, a respected and beloved 
local dentist, and brother to Dr. Isadore Temkin.

The clinic continues to grow, providing more 
than 9,100 visits last year to 4,726 patients in our 
Torrington dental center and at ten public schools. We 
are grateful for the generosity, knowledge, and interest 
shared by the Temkins in 1994 and for their dedication 
to our mission today. 

In-School Dental Care

In addition to providing care in our Torrington 
center, our dental staff provide oral health 
education and hygiene visits to students throughout 
the Torrington and Region One school districts. 
Generous funding from Foundation for Community 
Health, and Delta Dental, allowed Brooker to 
provide 2,978 students with oral health education 
and 688 students with preventative dental services 
in convenient school-based settings. Our hygienist 
provides educational materials, hands out goodie bags, 
and educates students on the importance of brushing, 
flossing, and healthy snacks. Services offered include 
dental cleanings, fluoride treatments, a caries risk 
assessment to determine if cavities are present, and if 
needed, sealants. This has become critical to families 
that cannot bring children to daytime appointments 
at Brooker due to transportation or scheduling 
barriers and allows children to spend more time in 
the classroom rather than leaving school for dental 
appointments.
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Promoting Oral Health 
Brooker staff are dedicated to educating local families 
about the importance of fostering good dental habits 
from an early age and ensuring regular dental visits. 
During National Children’s Dental Health Month 
in February, staff educate our community in fun and 
creative ways.  A dental hygienist spends a morning 
at KidsPlay Children’s Museum reading stories and 
offering free dental screenings. We also invite every 
youngster in our Child Care Center to visit the dental 
clinic, take a ride in the dental chair, and let the 
hygienist count their teeth. Staff visit local pre-schools 
to read stories, do a special art project, talk about the 
importance of visiting the dentist and what happens at 
a visit, and illustrate how to brush teeth properly. Our 
goal is to help children maintain healthy smiles for a 
lifetime by installing essential practices early on.

Advocating for Expanded Access

As designated by the State of CT Department of 
Social Services as a safety net pediatric dental clinic, 
Brooker is committed to equitable access to oral 
health services for all. 85% of our patient population 
is either receiving Husky insurance, or uninsured, 
making us the largest provider of dental care to low-
income children throughout the region. As costs 
for dentists, dental clinicians, program supplies, 
insurance, and utilities have increased, the gap 
between reimbursement and expenses has widened. 
Despite increasing costs, Husky rates have been flat 
since 2007.  We have been advocating state officials to 
increase the pediatric dental rate for community safety 
net providers so we can continue to reach more at-risk 
children in need of these critical services.
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After 17 dedicated years, we bid a heartfelt farewell to our Dental 
Director, Dr. Karanki, who has relocated with her family out of state. 
Dr. Karanki’s tenure at Brooker Memorial has been marked by her 
unwavering commitment to delivering compassionate and skilled dental 
care, always prioritizing the comfort of our young patients. Beyond 
her role at Brooker, Dr. Karanki made significant contributions to the 
broader community by volunteering at numerous Mission of Mercy 
events in Connecticut and Guatemala, and serving as the past co-chair 
of the Litchfield County Oral Health Collaborative, working tirelessly 
to enhance access to dental care for all. Dr. Karanki’s leadership, 
expertise, and dedication will be deeply missed.  Her smile and 
compassionate care have left a lasting impact on our community, and 
we wish her all the best in her future endeavors. 

MY TIME WITH YOU AS A 
PATIENT HAS SADLY COME 
TO AN END. We’ve seen each 
other through 20 years and I can 
happily say I’ve never been afraid 
to go to the dentist. Thank you for 
letting me hold a mirror during 
scary procedures, and for giving me 
sunglasses at every visit to protect 
my eyes and feel cool. Thank you for 
keeping my teeth happy and healthy 
throughout my childhood!      –BD

“

”



Child Care & Early Learning Center
Nursery Anniversary

In the fall of 2014 we piloted a Nursery School 
Program in the child care center, and 10 years later 
it is still going strong! The program was developed 
for families who do not need a full day of care for 
their child, but want them to have a structured early 
learning experience to prepare them for school. The 
Nursery School program runs 3-4 mornings per 
week from September – June. Children work on early 
literacy, math, and science through developmentally 
appropriate activities both indoors and out. Nursery 
School provides children opportunities to learn and 
practice social skills, follow instructions, and begin the 
foundation for learning that will occur in elementary 
school. The program consistently receives excellent 
feedback from families, and many of our subsequent 
enrollment has been siblings of students who previously 
completed the program.
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Author & Friend Visit Child Care

In December our Child Care Center had a visit from 
author Rick Arruzza and his pal Dexter. Connecticut 
author Rick has written a series of books for young 
readers about his real-life rescue dogs Sparky and Dexter. 
Rick and Dexter visit schools and child care centers 
throughout Connecticut and beyond to promote literacy 
and pet adoption. They perform book readings, and 
share stories and pictures about the stars of the books. 
Rick donates a portion of each book sale to Greenwich, 
CT animal rescue Adopt-A-Dog and several other 
animal rescue agencies. Our kids loved the interactive 
story reading, and especially loved the opportunity to pet 
and scratch Dexter! He was such a good boy!

Intergenerational Fun

The preschool students continue to be welcomed 
annually to Keystone Place at Newbury Brook for 
a fun Halloween celebration. The children have 
the opportunity to ride a bus and arrive dressed in 
their Halloween costumes. The residents and staff 
of Keystone dress up and decorate their hall for the 
children to trick-or-treat, do crafts, and sing songs.  
We truly enjoy this annual intergenerational activity!
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National Celebration of Children

National Association for the Education of Young 
Children first established the Week of the Young Child 
in 1971, recognizing that the early childhood years 
(birth - age 8) lay the foundation for children’s success 
in school and later life. Each year in April our child 
care center participates in this national event to bring 
attention to the importance of children’s earliest years 
in shaping their learning and development. Week 
of the Young Child features designated themes for 
each day of the week. Music Monday was celebrated 
with a karaoke dance party. Tasty Tuesday brought us 
a visit from the ice cream truck! On Work Together 
Wednesday the children participated in a bubblemania 
group project, and created sidewalk art on Artsy 
Thursday. Finally, Family Friday was celebrated with 
a Family Memory table. Brooker is proud to be part of 
a larger community that works to support children in 
their new development.

Partners for Program Enhancement

This year our Early Learning and Child Care Center 
partnered with the Early Childhood Consultation 
Partnership (ECCP), to participate in their Core 
Classroom service. The ECCP is a strengths-based, 
mental health consultation program, that helps 
support the social-emotional needs of children. ECCP 
staff work with teachers in the classroom over the 
course of six weeks to provide classroom-wide social, 
emotional or behavioral supports, overall classroom 
enhancement, and hands on strategies. Teachers 
welcomed the opportunity to work with a Master’s-level 
mental health professional to expand their knowledge 
and skills. 
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Brooker Memorial’s Pathways to Success program offers 
aptitude testing and career counseling to high-school 
students. With generous funding by our Board of 
Managers, the Women and Girls Fund of the Northwest 
CT Community Foundation, and the City of Torrington 
Community Impact Grant, we helped 48 students last 
year identify their natural-born talents. Our goal is to 
provide the tools needed to set them up for a pathway of 
success as they leave high school.

Students from Torrington High School are selected to 
attend an intensive day-long series of aptitude tests at 
the Johnson O’Connor (JOC) Research Foundation in 
Boston. After completion, they attend a virtual session 
with their parents, and staff from JOC and Brooker to 
review their aptitudes and learn what career fields they 
may find both enjoyable and successful.

In May 2023, a Pathways Expo was offered at Torrington 
High School to introduce students to local professionals 
and potential mentors in various occupational fields 
that matched their testing results. Students had the 
opportunity to ask questions, gain insight into the day-
to-day aspects of these careers, learn about the necessary 
education or training, and discover how they can 
prepare themselves for success. 

We are grateful for the following professionals who 
donated time to meet with the students and look 
forward to the continued growth of the Pathways 
program:  

Chuck Beyer- Retired School Administrator
Allison Blackwood- President/CEO, AEI 
John Capobianco- NW Region Senior Vice President, Hartford 	
	 HealthCare  
Joanna Cyr- Associate Professor of Nursing, CT State Community 	
	 College (Women’s and Girls Fund Representative) 
Christina Emery- Executive Director, Brooker Memorial 
John Fiorello- Director, NWCC Entrepreneurial Center 
Justin Giampaolo- President, Burlington Construction 
Lance Leifert- CEO, Conquest 
William Marchand- Retired Funeral Home Director, 
	 Board President, Brooker Memorial
Judy McElhone- Executive Director, Five Points Gallery 
Officer McIntrye & Officer Galllagher- Torrington 		
	 Police Department- School SRO 
Joy Pendola- Chief Clinical Officer, McCall Behavioral 
	 Health Network 
Jennifer Pfaltz- Non-Profit Development Director (Women’s and 	
	 Girls Fund Representative) 
James Steck- Probate Judge 
Jacque Williams- Executive Director, Culture 4a Cause

Pathways to Success



Family Support
Relatives as Parents Program (RAPP)
Brooker Memorial’s Relatives as Parents Program 
is a support group for family members who are 
raising children who are not biologically their own. 
This program offers caregivers an opportunity 
to connect with others in similar situations, 
providing support, resources, and a sense of 
community. Whether it’s navigating legal processes, 
finding educational resources, or simply sharing 
experiences, this program provides a safe space 
for those who find themselves in unique situations 
raising and supporting a child. Brooker is looking 
forward to expanding the program to meet the 
growing need in the community.

Ruth Chadwick Care Closet

Brooker has been supporting children and families in 
the community for over 100 years. Sometimes families 
find themselves needing a little help from time to time 
due to various reasons such as loss of employment, 
death in the family, illness, fire, and other causes. 
Brooke is fortunate to have the Ruth Chadwick 
Care Closet, in memory of Ruth Chadwick, a board 
member, corporator, and volunteer of Brooker. 
Through the care closet, we are able to help families 
with monetary or material support. The funds from 
the care closet are used for both one-time needs 
and for providing Christmas gifts to families in our 
programs identified by Brooker staff.
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Testimonials from RAPP participants

“I love this group of people I’ve come to admire. Not only do we lend a listening ear for 
each other but we all have a common bond in that we all have struggles when it comes 
to raising our grandkids. What a wonderful feeling to have a place to come to and feel so 
much a part of. I love my RAPP family!”     - KM

“This group is a part of my family. Just being with 
other grandparents raising grandchildren, I know 
I’m not alone. We discuss our struggles, our joy 
and how to find resources for different situations. 
We enjoy coming together.”     - CG

“It’s so nice to know I’m not alone. Everyone 
in the group is so supportive and uplifting. I’ve 
also found speakers on topics such as the law and 
available services very helpful.”     -JC



Litchfield Hills Brewfest
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Brooker Memorial and St. Maron Church collaborated 
to host the 13th Annual Litchfield Hills Brewfest.  We 
are grateful to our hosts, Ski Sundown, presenting 
sponsor, Torrington Savings Bank, and everyone who 
contributed by sponsoring, attending, or volunteering 
to make this another successful event. Over 1,900 
beer enthusiasts and community supporters enjoyed 
a variety of tastings from more than 85 esteemed 
microbreweries, wine and spirit vendors.
Proceeds from the BrewFest support:
•	 Child care enrichment programs like yoga, music, 		
	 and gardening
•	 Financial assistance for children in need of dental 		
	 care that lack insurance
•	 Funding for our in-school dental clinics at ten 
	 public schools
•	 Social gatherings for participants in our Relatives as 	
	 Parents Program
•	 Emergency support to Brooker families through our 	
	 Ruth Chadwick Care Closet
This event would not have been possible without the 
dedication of the BrewFest Committee, led by co-chairs 
Michael Nejaime and Lisa Ferris.

Farewell to a Friend

In July, Lisa Ferris, our Dental Program Manager and 
Director of Community Relations departed to take on 
the leadership of the United Way of Northwest, CT. 
We are grateful for her seven years of dedication to 
our families as she worked to grow pediatric dental 
services, expand awareness of Brooker programs, 
partner with our Corporators, and fundraise to 
support our mission. We wish Lisa all the best in her 
new role and are grateful that she will continue to 
make a difference in the community.



Phase 2 Building Project
When Brooker Memorial renovated its existing building 
in 2015, 3,500 square feet of unfinished space was 
included on the second floor, anticipating that it would 
be completed when a community need for the space was 
identified. The growing demand for pediatric therapy 
provided onsite by our partner, Cheshire Fitness Zone, 
was just that need.

The second phase of the building project involved 
constructing an egress stairwell to meet fire code 
requirements and fully utilize the space. The completed 
area now boasts two gyms, a kitchen, six treatment rooms, 
clinical offices, and a waiting room to accommodate 
families seeking pediatric occupational, speech, physical, 
and feeding therapy. Additionally, the project included 
the installation of new ADA-accessible restrooms and 
expanded parking facilities.

We extend our sincere gratitude to our Board of 
Managers for their commitment to this project, and 
we appreciate the generous support from the State of 
Connecticut’s Department of Economic and Community 
Development (DECD) for project financing.
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TORRINGTON PEDIATRIC THERAPY AT 
BROOKER – powered by Cheshire Fitness Zone

6,578 
Total visits

548 
Average 
monthly visits 
in Torrington 
location (compared 
to 499 average monthly 
visits in prior year)

Speech 
Therapy

3,300 visits
Occupational 

Therapy
2,621 visits

Physical Therapy

657
visits

TOP 3 TOWNS 
patients reside in: 
Torrington, 
Winsted
Harwinton

12 
Therapists 
providing care

TOP 3 MOST 
COMMON 
DIAGNOSES: 
Speech delay, autism, 
muscle weakness

INSURANCE MIX: 
CT Husky: 70%; 

Private 
Insurance: 30%



We’ll Miss You Cathy!
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In February, Cathy Coyle retired with 20 years of service as Brooker 
Memorial’s Executive Director. Cathy devoted herself to our mission of 
preparing children for lifelong success. Her steadfast leadership led to 
achieving 90% growth in the number of children receiving dental care, 
expanding access to oral health services and education in school-based 
settings, and introducing new programs such as Relatives as Parents, and 
Pathways to Success. She played a pivotal role in both the 2015 building project 
which expanded and modernized program areas, and the 2024 renovation 
which added 3,800 SF 
of space for Torrington 
Pediatric Therapy, powered 
by Cheshire Fitness Zone. 
Her combination of 
compassion and expertise 
was instrumental in 
growing an organization 
that continues to impact 
thousands of families.
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Volunteers
Brooker is fortunate to have a dedicated group of board members, community supporters, corporators, staff, and parents 
who share their time and talents with us. Volunteers help in various ways, including sprucing up our gardens, shopping 
for child care snacks, assembling dental goodie bags, and staffing the annual BrewFest. We are grateful for the following 
who volunteered over 400 hours last fiscal year:

Dayan Aguilera
Barbara Balnis
Deborah Bernard 
Charles V. Beyer
Dustin Bingham
Jeremy Blakeslee
Kali Blakeslee
Edwin G. Booth, Jr.
Caitlin Bradley
Kathy Broege
Thai Cachet
Taylor Caine
Rhonda Capitanio
Lorene Chiron
Richard Chiron
Alan Colavecchio
Hayat Comporesi
Jack Comporesi
Steve Consolini
Bill Coyle
Cathy Coyle
Scott Davis
Doreen Deary
Brenda DiCarlo
David DiMauro
Marissa DiMauro
Lyle Duprey
Christine Donahue
Cara Emery
Christina Emery
Jason Emery
Christine Escobar
Devon Ferris
Lisa Ferris
Zach Ferris
Gerry Gardiner
Susie Gardiner
Jeff Geddes
Marcia Geddes
Justin Giampaolo
Meghan Giampaolo
Anne Gioia

Catherine Gordon
Launa Goslee
Kaitlyn Graboski
Colleen Grasso
Ashley Greenfield
Nathan Greenfield
Bill Hahn
Lisa Hall
Bob Hart
Cindy Hart
Judith M. Hogan
Sheila Hogan
Thomas F. Hogan
Maria Jaramillo
Stephanie Jarosz
Jeffrey Kandefer
Daren Knox
Duane Knox
Melanie Knox
John N. Lavieri
Charlene Lee
Chloe Lee
David Lee
Lance Leifert
Laura Lemieux
Pauline Linehan
Cherie Lopes
Anne Marchand
Gail Marchand
Henry Marchand
Jen Marchand
Katherine Marchand-		
	 Beyer
Peter Marchand
William Marchand
Amy Maritano
Donna Mattiello
Len Meyer
James Mogob
Scott Mooney
M & T Bank - Employees
Dulce Nader

Constance Napierski
Abby Nardine
Susan E. Nardine
Carlos NeJaime
Daniel NeJaime
Jemeli NeJaime
Lori NeJaime
Michael NeJaime
Norman NeJaime
Pascale NeJaime
Rich NeJaime
Don Newkirk
Sharon Newkirk
Christine Noonon
Linda O’Connell
David Parillo
Cat Pellino
Lili Pescatore
Mary Petrosky
Mitchell Phalen
Lisa Pozucek
Sue Preis
Kathy Renzullo
Christian Rodas
Andrea Richardson
Scott Richardson
Sal Rinaldi
Faith Ritchie
Danielle Robison
Doug Robison
Kristin Robison
Tammy Robison

Susan Sawula
Danny Scheerer
Melissa Scheerer
Jon Sheaffer, Jr.
Fred Simon
Chris Skyes
Sam Slaiby
Michelle Sliech
David Smail
Wendy Smail
Chris Smedick
Molly Spino
Nick Spino
Lisa Soliani
Michael Soliani
Patricia Soudier
Andy St. Onge	
Ginger Sullivan
Kevin Sullivan
Mary Teddick
Bob Teittinen
Jolene Teittinen
Christy Tellier
Judith Theeb
Ken Traub
Tim Waldron
Lydia Walters
Nick Zabbara
Patty Zabbara
Cammie Zarella
Steve Zarella



(Continued on next page)

Community Support

13

In addition to revenue from child care tuition, insurance payments for dental services, and investment income, 
Brooker is grateful for a community that supports our mission of preparing children for a lifetime of success. 
We acknowledge the following individuals, businesses, and organizations, for their donations made between 
July 1, 2023, and June 30, 2024. 

ANNUAL FUND, GIVING 
TUESDAY, GIVE LOCAL, 
BREWFEST 2024

A&R Autobody
Adams Samartino & Co.
Advanced Physical Therapy
Aflac of Litchfield County
Alternative Employment Inc.
American National-Scott Keneston
Ms. Nancy Amrich
Mr. & Mrs. David Antoniazzi
Archer Heating & Cooling
Ms. Paula Armstrong
Mr. Gary Arnold & Ms. Anne 		
	 Giordano
Mr. & Mrs. Edward Arum
Automotive Service Equipment
Barrante’s Cleaners
Barry Cone’s Heating, Air 		
	 Conditioning & Cooling
Bartolotta
Baujin & Sanchez Family Dentistry
Berkshire Hathaway- Heather 		
	 Chirumbolo
Berkshire Hathaway-Jade LaBella
Ms. Gail Berglund
Ms. Tina Bernacki
Ms. Deborah Bernard
Better Baking by Beth
Borghesi Building-Engineering
Borla & Associates Real Estate
Mr. & Mrs. Miles Borzilleri
Mr. & Mrs. Edwin G. Booth, Jr.
Ms. Kathy Broege
Brooks, Todd & McNeil
Builder’s Hardware
Burlington Construction
Ms. Paula Bush
Dr. Laura Carey & Mr. Jason 		

Mr. & Mrs. Jeff Geddes
Mr. & Mrs. Steven Geddes
Gengras Subaru
Mr. & Mrs. Justin Giampaolo
Ms. Anne Gianni
The Hon. Charles & Mrs. Gill
Gleeson-Ryan Funeral Home
Goosehead Insurance
Ms. Maria Gonzalez
Ms. Launa Goslee
Ms. Kaitlyn Graboski
Hair by Design Salon Spa
Mr. John Hallihan
Mr. & Mrs. Raymond Harrigan
Ms. Patti Harris
Mr. Carl Hart
Health Markets-Mel Brickman
Hi-Tech Mechanical
Hometown Pizza II
Howd, Lavieri & Finch, LLP
Mr. Derek Howell
HTH Automatic Sprinkler, LLC
Hydrocare Pools & Spas
Mr. & Mrs. John Janco
Jimmy’s Store
Mr. & Mrs. Ben Joiner
JTM Travel
K. Morgan Commercial Painting
Ms. Archana Karanki
Ms. Dawn Kelley
Atty. & Mrs. Todd Kenner
Mr. Scott Keneston
Mr. John Kissko
Klebe Fuel
Mr. Benjamin Klein
Ms. Cheryl Kloczko
Ms. Gail Kruppa & Mr. Mark 		
	 McEachern
Laigle Flooring

	 Dismukes
Mr. Steve Caruso
Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence Cassella
CCR Products, Inc.
Ms. Gladys Cerruto
Charles Heaven & Co.
Cheshire Fitness Zone
Mr. Richard V. Chiron
Ms. Tamara Christensen
Ciesco Memorials
Mr. & Mrs. Alan Colavecchio
Mr. & Mrs. Edward Cole
Community Health and Wellness 	
	 Center
Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence Connors
Conquest
Mr. Martin Connor
Dr. Roger D. Coutant
Mr. & Mrs. Bill Coyle
Creative Electric, LLC
Critical Cooling, LLC
CT Pellet
Ms. Doreen Deary
Ms. Nicole DePaoli
Mr. Matthew Dettmer
Ms. Dierdre Houlihan DiCara
Ms. Brenda DiCarlo
Ms. Patricia Diorio
Ms. Christine Donahue
Doyle’s Medical Supply
Dunkin
Ms. Jennifer Dupill
Eastside Electric, LLC
Ebner Camps
Edible Arrangements
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Edison
Ms. Christina Emery
Ms. Lisa Ferris
Forever Kitchen Cabinets
Ms. Jeanne Fusco



Community Support
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Law Offices of James A. Welcome
Law Offices of James P. Steck
Mr. & Mrs. Jack Leifert
Mr. Lance Leifert
Mr. & Mrs. Mark Linehan
Lippincott Moving & Storage
Maaser Annual Reunion Assoc.
The Hon. & Mrs. Michael 		
	 Magistrali
Mainstream Canoe & Kayak
Maletta Pfeiffer & Associates, LLC
Ms. Sandra Mangan
Ms. Alyssa Marchand
Ms. Deanna Marchand
Mr. & Mrs. Henry Marchand
Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Marchand
Mr. & Mrs. William Marchand
Mr. & Mrs. Erich Marriott
Mr. & Mrs. Brian Mattiello
Mr. & Mrs. James Mazzarelli
Mr. & Mrs. Michael McGuffie
McKenna Orthodontics
Dr. & Mrs. Thomas McKeon
Mr. & Mrs. Ken Merz
Mitchell Auto Group
Mr. & Mrs. Earl Monroe
Monsignor Robert F. Tucker
My Office, LLC
Ms. Jessica Nardine
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Nejaime
Ms. Julia Nield
Northwest Community Bank
Northwest Hills Credit Union
NW Corner Dental Partners
Atty. & Mrs. Douglas O’Connell
O&G Industries 
Mr. & Mrs. Gregory Oneglia
Mr. Roderic Oneglia
Mr. Mark Orelup
P.W. Bookkeeping, LLC
Payhub Payments
Mr. & Mrs. John Pelchat
Performance Plumbing & Heating, 	
	 LLC

Mr. & Mrs. Greg Perosino
Ms. Linda T. Perosino
Petricone’s Pharmacy
Ms. Mayurica Petrosky
Phalen Funeral Home
Mr. Roger Pollick
Preferred Building Maintenance
Print Master
Puddletown Adventures
Ms. Josephine Radocchio
RAR Excavating & Building
Ms. Debra Ravlin
RBC Bearings Inc.
Richard Gauthier Drilling & 		
	 Blasting, Inc.
Ms. Connie Richard
Roberson Tierney & Associates, 	
	 LLC
The Roberts Tax Group
Ms. Sandy Roberts
Rocco Rubbish Removal
Mr. & Mrs. Joe Rocco
Ms. Anita Rosa
The Rotary Club of the Torrington 	
	 Winsted Area
Mr. Mark Roman
Atty. Margaret Roraback
Mr. & Mrs. Guy Rovezzi
Mr. & Mrs. Wilfrid Roy
Ms. Anne Ruwet
Dr. & Mrs. William Ryan
Ms. Meghan Sampson
Dr. & Mrs. Boris Sawula
Saybrook Fish House
Mr. Andrew Schwartz
Senior Advocate Services
Ms. Kimberly Shank
Sheaffer & Company Real Estate, 	
	 LLC
Signature Building & Remodeling
Ms. Susan Smith
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Soliani
Ms. Patricia Soudier
Soundworks & Security

Ms. Carol-Ann Stentiford
Sterling Sintered Technologies
STIFEL 
Ms. Susan Suhanovsky
Sullivan Automotive
Sullivan & LeShane, Inc.
Mr. & Mrs. Kevin Sullivan
Ms. Maryann Summa
Mr. Christopher Sykes
Ms. Mary Teddick
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Teittinen
Ms. Christy Tellier
Mr. Alan Temkin
Dr. Elizabeth Temkin
Mr. & Mrs. Steven Temkin
Mr. & Mrs. Albert Thebarge
Mr. Ernest Torizzo
Mr. & Mrs. James Thibault
Thomaston Savings Bank
Ticon Pools
Mr. & Mrs. Gordon C. Todd
Mr. & Mrs. John Todor
Torrington 4 Wheel & Off-Road
Torrington Ford/Toyota
Torrington Insurance
Torrington Savings Bank
Ms. Tammy Tronina
Mr. & Mrs. Raymond Turri
Turri-Masterson, Inc.
Tzedakah House
Union Savings Bank
USA Mechanical & Energy Services, 	
	 LLC
Dr. Frank R. Vanoni
Ms. Lesa Vanotti
Ms. Elizabeth Gelormino  
	 Varrichio
Walton Custom Builders
Ms. Kathi Weinstein
Mr. Kurt Werner
Wet Basement Waterproofing
Winsted Centerless Grinding Co.
Wittman USA Inc.
Ms. Emma Worden
Mr. & Mrs. Nicholas Zabbara
Ms. Elizabeth Zaharek
Zeller Tire & Automotive
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MAJOR GIFTS

Butterfly Donor
(Pediatric Dental Center)

Delta Dental Foundation
(Torrington Public School in-school dental 
program)

Foundation for Community 
Health
(Region 1 and Botelle in-school dental 
program and purchase of a new portable 
dental unit)

The Francis J. & Louisa J. 
Oneglia Foundation 
(general support)

M&T Bank Charitable 
Foundation
(general support)

Northwest Community Bank 
Foundation 
(Therapeutic supplies for Child Care 
liaison program)

Northwest Connecticut 
Community Foundation Women 
& Girls Fund
(Pathways to Success program)

Northwest Connecticut 
Community Foundation 
(Snacks for Early Learning and Child Care 
Center)

The Abraham & Joann Temkin 
Memorial Fund
(In honor of Brooker Memorial 30th 
Anniversary of the Pediatric Dental 
Center)

Torrington Savings Bank 
Foundation 
(Torrington Public School  
in-school dental program)

LEGACY GIFTS 1918-2024:

We would like to gratefully acknowledge the many individuals who have 
supported Brooker Memorial over the years with bequests & other legacy 
gifts. Their thoughtful planning and generosity have been instrumental in 
Brooker’s success.

Billy Archer Fund
Lina Bourquin Estate
Charles F. Brooker Fund
Mary L. Brooker Fund in memory of 	
	 her sisters: Elisa Brooker Travis, Emma 	
	 Brooker Oviatt, and Sarah Maria Brooker
Rose Bruno Estate
Francis C. Burnell Estate
John Calder Estate
Florence K. Colombie Estate
John Davey Trust
James A. Doughty Estate
William D. Farley
Marguerite E. Gagnebin in memory 	
	 of Albert Gagnebin
Gisselbrecht Family Fund
Florence M. Hunt Estate

Harriet E. Kelm Estate in memory 	
	 of  her grandparents: Edgar B. Newbury 	
	 and Rebecca E. Newbury
Rufus King Estate
Joyce and Fred Kirkwood
Lena Meyer Estate
Leon and Jennie E. Meyer Fund
Mary Elizabeth Rivera Estate in 	
	 memory of Mary Elizabeth Rivera,
	 Catherine Rivera and Edward J. Rivera
Norma H. Rushworth Estate
Ella Seymour Coe Estate
Edwin M. Stone Trust
Clara Swayze Estate
Robert C. Swayze
Marjorie Stearns Turner
Fred Uri Wadhams Estate in memory  
	 of Margaret Travis Wadhams
Margaret T. Wadhams Estate

DONATIONS TO THE LEON & JENNIE E. MEYER FUND

The Leon and Jennie E. Meyer Fund was established as an endowed fund in 2020 
with an initial gift from Len and Wendy Tam. In the past year the following 
people made gifts to this fund:

Ms. Maryann S. Flanagan
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Nebiolo Hamlin
Mr. Len Meyer & Ms. Wendy Tam

Ms. Rosemarie Meyer &  
	 Mr. Dan E. Kibbe, Jr.
Mr. Steven Russo
Mr. & Mrs. Bruce Strawinski

THE GISSELBRECHT FAMILY FUND 

The Gisselbrecht Family Fund was established in March of 2023 in memory of 
Walter G. and Evelyn Geisselbrecht by their daughter Ann G. Amicone to 
continue serving Brooker and the community for years to come. In the past 
year the following made gifts:

In memory of Brianna Hope Ferris
Ms. Lisa A. Ferris & Mr. Lance Leifert

Donors who contributed between July 1, 2023 and June 30, 2024 are included in our 
Annual Report. We have made every effort to list all names correctly and sincerely apologize for any 
omissions or errors.
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Ms. Patricia Soudier
Mr. & Mrs. Lee Hall
Ms. Frances Stoffer
Mr. & Mrs. Kevin Sullivan
Ms. Mary Teddick
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Teittinen
The Abraham & Joann Temkin 	
	 Memorial Fund
Ms. Judith Theeb
Torrington Savings Bank
Ms. Elizabeth Gelormino Varrichio
Atty. & Mrs. Thomas F. Wall, Jr.
Mr. Erik Walton & Ms. Darlene 	
	 Buzzi
Mr. John R. Williams
Mr. & Mrs. Nicholas Zabbara
Mr. Jeff Zeiner
Ms. June Zeiner

In honor of Christina Emery
Ms. Tricia Poirier

In memory of H. Blake & Frederick F. 
Fuessenich
Mr. & Mrs. Blake Fuessenich

In honor of Judith M. Hogan
Atty. Thomas Hogan

In honor of William S. Kilmartin
Mr. William S. Kilmartin

In memory of Francis Marchand
Mr. & Mrs. Henry Marchand

In memory of Edwin Millette
Ms. Deborah Bernard
Ms. Lisa Ferris & Mr. Lance Leifert

In memory of Marion Muschell
Mr. & Mrs. Brian Mattiello

In honor of Callan O’Brien
Mr. & Mrs. Peter O’Brien

Community Support
TRIBUTE GIFTS:

In memory of Courtney Avallone
Mr. & Mrs. Ronnie Avallone
Ms. Cathy Coyle
Ms. Diane Kulinski

In memory of John Badjar
Ms. Lorene Chiron

In memory of Judith A. Bekasi
Mr. John E. Bekasi

In memory of Dr. Harry Briggs
Ms. William G. Harding

In memory of John & Ellen Conlin
Mr. & Mrs. William Coyle

In honor of Cathy C. Coyle
Ms. Michelle Anderson
Mr. & Mrs. Ronnie Avallone
Ms. Deborah Bernard
Mr. & Mrs. Charles V. Beyer
Mr. & Mrs. Edwin G. Booth, Jr.
Mr. Steven Caruso
Ms. Gladys Cerruto
Mr. Starling Childs
Ms. Lorene Chiron
Mr. Richard V. Chiron
Ms. Priscilla Conlon
Mr. Jonathon Costa
Dr. Roger D. Coutant
Mr. & Mrs. Kevin Coyle
Ms. Dierdre Houlihan DiCara
Ms. Cara Callahan Dougherty
Ms. Ellen Durstin
Ms. Susanne Eanniello
Ms. Christina Emery
Mr. & Mrs. Walter Emmett
Ms. Barbara Gioia Ferrarotti
Ms. Lisa A. Ferris & Mr. Lance 	
	 Leifert
Mr. & Mrs. Jeff Geddes
Ms. Marcia Geddes

Ms. Anne Gioia
Ms. Anne Giordano & 
	 Mr. Gary Arnold
Ms. Maria Gonzalez
Mr. & Mrs. Steve Graboski
Mr. William Harding & Ms. 		
	 Jeannine Frink
Atty. & Mrs. Thomas F. Hogan
Mr. & Mrs. Christopher Johnstone
Ms. Jennifer Kelley
Ms. Donna Labbe
Mr. & Mrs. John Lavieri
Mr. & Mrs. Mark Leone
Ms. Diane Libby
Mr. & Mrs. Gerald Libby
Mr. & Mrs. Mark Linehan
Mr. Tom Lopardo & Ms. Debbie 	
	 Moore
Mrs. JeanMarie & Tracey Madden-	
	 Hennessey 
Hon. & Mrs. Michael Magistrali
Mr. & Mrs. William J. Marchand
Ms. Judith McElhone
Ms. Laurie Monson
Myles Gosselin Foundation
Ms. Susan Nardine
Mr. & Mrs. Carlos Nejaime
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Nejaime
Northwest Community Bank
Mr. & Mrs. Gregory Oneglia
Mr. & Mrs. Raymond Oneglia
Ms. Candy A. Perez
Ms. Mayurica Petrosky
Mr & Mrs. Mark Polinski
Ms. Lisa Pozucek
Mr. & Mrs. Ronald Raymond, Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Gary Reola
Ms. Sandy Roberts
Atty. Margaret Roraback
Mr. Paul Rougeot
Mr. & Mrs. Wilfrid Roy
Dr. & Mrs. Boris Sawula
Mr. & Mrs. John Sepples
Mr. & Mrs. Samuel E. Slaiby
Mr. & Mrs. David Smail
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Corporators
Barkhamsted

William G. Harding
Corky & John Lavieri
Mr. & Mrs. Wilfrid Roy

Bethlehem

Msgr. Robert F. Tucker

Burlington

Ms. Christine Bascetta-Gath
Ms. Brooke Joiner
Ms. Alyssa Marchand
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Nejaime

Mr. & Mrs. John Seagrave

Canton

Mr. & Mrs. Kevin Sullivan

Cheshire

Dr. & Mrs. Thomas A. Klem

Colebrook

Mr. & Mrs. Mark Loomis

Falls Village

Guy & Patricia Rovezzi

Ms. Erin Kennedy
Kidsplay Children’s Museum
Ms. Charlene Lee
Atty. John Letizia
Love it Vegan
Marine Pro
Massage Envy
Mayflower Inn and Spa
Mohegan Sun
New Britain Bees
Parishioners of Saint Maron 		
	 Church
Puddletown Adventures
Ms. Danielle Robison
Ms. Tammy Robison
Rock Climb Fairfield
Salem Witch Museum
Saybrook Point Resort & Marina
The Shoreline Trolly Museum
Sky Zone, Norwalk
Mr. David Smail
Ms. Lisa Soliani
Mr. Michael Soliani
Stone Age Rock Gym
Stretch Lab, Canton
Swartz Gallery
Ms. Judith Theeb
Torrington Savings Bank
Mr. & Mrs. Brett Wald
Ms. Patty Zabbara

In memory of Louisa Oneglia
Mr. & Mrs. David Carroll

In memory of Kevin Purcell
Ms. Susan Nomelli-Crosley
Ms. Lucille Purcell

In Memory of Bob Raleigh
Ms. Barbara Gioia Ferrarotti

In memory of Marie Soliani
Dr. Jorge Baujin

In memory of Dr. Isadore Temkin
Mr. & Mrs. David A. Frigo

In memory of Anita Torizzo
Mr. Ernest Torizzo

In memory of Blanche Zubrowski
Mr. & Mrs. John Sepples

IN KIND DONATIONS

Ace Hardware of Litchfield 
American Flatbread
Ms. Rena Bailey
Barker Animation
Baujin & Sanchez Family Dentistry
Black Hall Outfitters

Blue Ox Axe Throwing
Mr. Edwin Booth, Jr.
Bridgeport Islanders
Brinx Coffee
Burlington Construction Co.
Carl’s True Value
The Claypen Pottery & Art Studio
Connecticut Beer Tours
Connecticut Museum of Culture & 	
	 History
Connecticut River Museum
Connecticut Science Center
Conquest
Crystal Teal
Mr. Samuel Dougherty
Ms. Susanne Eanniello
Ever Wonder Children’s Museum
Families of Brooker Memorial
Ms. Lisa Ferris
Ms. Meghan Giampaolo
Ms. Catherine Gordon
Gouveia Vineyard
Ms. Lacey Gover
Hartford Flavor Co.
Hartford Yard Goats
Home Depot
Imagine Float
In Sheep’s Clothing
Interstate Aviation
Kelly’s Crystals

Farmington

Ms. Brenda L. DiCarlo

Goshen

Ms. Deborah Bernard
Mr. & Mrs. Edwin R. Chadwick
Ms. Emily Cole
Mr. Jonathan P. Costa, Sr.
Ms. Doreen Deary
Leya & Michael Edison
Dr’s Michael & Stephanie Fowler
Mr. Lance D. Leifert
(Continued on next page) 
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Ms. Nancy Merbaum
Rosemary Ryan, R.D.H., M.P.H.
William P. Ryan, D.M.D.
Kate Pesce Smith
Mr. & Mrs. Kevin Smith
Mr. Stephen Todd
Attorney & Mrs. Thomas Wall

Simsbury

Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence Cassella
Mr. & Mrs. Gordon Todd

Thomaston

Jeff & Peggy Geddes

Torrington

Mrs. Ann G. Amicone
Dr. Jorge Baujin
Charles V. Beyer & Katherine 		
	 Marchand-Beyer
Mayor Elinor Carbone & Gerald 	
	 Carbone
David & Susan Carroll
Mrs. Gladys Cerrruto
Andrew & Tricia Chadwick
Sybil Haggard Chamberlin & Tyson 	
	 Chamberlin
Ms. Lorene Chiron
John C. Ciesco
J. Michael B. Curi, M.D.
Ms. Barbara Gioia Ferrarotti
Mr. James Fontana
Blake & Cathy Fuessenich
Ms. Maria Gonzalez
Mr. & Mrs. John Janco
Gail Kruppa
Ms. Marisa Kulesza
Ms. Jacqueline Kuns
Diane Libby, C.P.A.
Mr. & Mrs. Gerald Libby
Mr. Mark S. Linehan 
Mrs. Pauline F. Linehan
Jessica L. Magda, M.D.

Hon. & Mrs. Michael Magistrali
Mr.  & Mrs. Eric Maher
Mr. & Mrs. William Marchand
Ms. Julissa Martinez
Brian & Donna Mattiello
Mr. Mark McEachern 
Mr. & Mrs. Paul McLaughlin
*Attorney Victor Muschell
Doug & Linda O’Connell
Ms. Olivia Paulino
Mrs. Kevin M. Purcell
Mr. & Mrs. Ronald Raymond, Jr.
Mrs. Anita Rosa
Ms. Anne Ruwet
Mr. & Mrs. Dan Scheerer
Mr. Nalin Siriwardene
Attorney James P. Steck
Ms. Mary Teddick
Mr. Alan Temkin
Ms. Judith Theeb
James & Sandra Thibault
John & Cathleen Todor
Ms. Lesa Vanotti
Mrs. Elizabeth Gelormino Varrichio
Mr. Tim Waldron

Watertown

Lawrence Y. Lee, D.D.S.
Thomas & Mary Ellen McKeon
Mr. & Mrs. Steve Zarrella

West Hartford

Mr. & Mrs. Steven M. Temkin

Winsted

Alan & Pam Colavecchio
Ms. Dierdre Houlihan DiCara
Ms. Sandra Mangan
Ms. A. Candy Perez

Out of State

Rick & Caitlin Boger-Hawkins

*Deceased

Amy & Patrick Marchand
*Mr. Edwin Millette
Ian & Kara Parker 

Guilford

Reverend Ellen Tillotson

Harwinton

Mr. Gary Arnold & Ms. Anne 		
	 Giordano
Mr. & Mrs. Dustin Bingham
Mr. Edwin G. Booth, Jr.
Justin & Meghan Giampaolo
Mr. Len Meyer
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Muth
Mrs. Barbara Sepples
Ms. Carol-Ann Stentiford
Ms. Wendy Tam

Litchfield

Ms. Tina M. Bernacki
Mr. & Mrs. Miles Bozilleri
Attorney & Mrs. Thomas F. Hogan
Dr. & Mrs. Edward Kavle
Ms. Deanna Marchand
Mr. & Mrs. Erich Marriott
Attorney Brian McCormick
Attorney Lynn Wittenbrink 		
	 McCormick
Kenneth & Denise Merz
Attorney Catherine Oneglia
Hon. Andrew Roraback
Attorney & Mrs. Charles W. Roraback
Attorney Margaret Roraback 
Mr. Robert Rovezzi
Ms. JoAnn Ryan
Joelene & Bob Teittinen
Michael & Taylor Simon
Frank R. Vanoni, M.D.

New Hartford/Pine Meadow

Ryan J. Bingham
Ellen P. Durstin, R.N.

Corporators
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Staff 2023-2024Welcome Christina!

This year we are pleased to congratulate the following employees who 
reached milestone anniversaries: Rylei Abraham, Dental Assistant  
(5 years), and Jennifer Dupill, Dental Assistant (25 years).

In February 2024, we welcomed 
Christina Emery as Brooker’s 
new Executive Director, following 
the retirement of Cathy Coyle. 
Christina brings more than 20 
years of experience in community 
and non-profit sectors. Her 
previous roles include Executive 
Director of Prime Time House, 
Director of Development 
for LARC, and Director of 
Economic Development for the 
City of Torrington. A dedicated 
community advocate, Christina 
is also an active member of the 
Rotary Club of the Torrington 
and Winsted Areas and serves 
on several boards, including 
the Torrington Development 
Corporation, the Cultural District 
Committee, and the Hartford 
Healthcare Northwest Region. 

ADMINISTRATION
Christina Emery, Executive Director
Marcia L. Geddes, Operations 		
	 Manager
Kaitlyn Graboski, Marketing and 	
	 Program Coordinator 

CHILD CARE & LEARNING 
CENTER
Charlene Lee, Director***
Nicole DePaoli, Assistant Director*
Paula Armstrong***
Devon Atkins 
Katherine Bloom Bronski*
Christine Donahue****** 
Lacey Gover
Brandi Rivera
Mia Rivera
Danielle Robison***
Meghan Sampson
Tammy Tronina**
Molly Weir**

MAINTENANCE
Thomas Lopardo*

PEDIATRIC DENTAL CENTER
Archana Karanki, D.M.D., 
	 Dental Director***
Lisa Ferris, Program Manager & 	
	 Director of Community Relations*
Rylei Abraham*
Cara Dougherty
Jennifer Dupill*****
Susanne Eanniello***
Sharon Grieco, R.D.H.***
Jennyfer Duran Gutierrez
Yesenia Gutierrez
Erica Kaye
Sandy Lepage, R.D.H.*
Victoria Massey, D.M.D
Kristine Navin, R.D.H.
Julia Nield, R.D.H.
Debra Ravlin, R.D.H.**
Moises Salas, D.D.S., M.S.D.H.*
Carole Thebarge***

          *	5+ years of service
        **	 10+ years of service
      ***		 15+ years of service
    ****		20+ years of service
  *****		25+ years of service
******		30+ years of service



REVENUE
Dental Services
Child Care Tuition
Grants
Contributions & Events
Trust Fund Income
Program Support from 
  Investment Activity

TOTAL REVENUE

EXPENSES
Dental Services
Child Care
Family Support/Education/Fund Raising
Administration/Building

TOTAL EXPENSES

YEAR END NET

* Unaudited statement

$1,048,446
555,181

87,716
205,469 

 	 38,240 
	

575,313
 

$2,510,365

 $1,378,895 
 	 707,190 

227,802  
196,478 

$2,510,365

$0

FINANCIAL STATEMENT OF OPERATIONS
YEAR ENDING JUNE 30, 2024*

Financials & Statistics

20

43 families 
paid 100% of their 
tuition.

64 children were 
provided child care 
services by Brooker last 
year.

231 
The combined years of 
experience of the Child 
Care Center’s 12 staff 
members!

8 
The number of 
families Brooker 
assisted with 
scholarship funds.

17 families 
received tuition 
assistance from 
Connecticut’s Care 4 
Kids program

4 foster children 
had their tuition paid 
by The Department of 
Children & Families.

CHILD CARE HIGHLIGHTS 

FINANCIAL REPORT

Dental 
Services

Dental 
Services

Child Care 
Tuition

Child 
Care

Family Support/ 
Education/

Fund Raising

Contributions
& Events

REVENUE

EXPENSES

Grants

Trust Fund 
Income

Administration/
Building

Program 
Support from 

Investment 
Activity
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Total unduplicated patients seen at the 
Dental Center & at Schools

Total Patient Visits at the Dental Center 
and at Schools
	 Total dentist visits
	 Total hygienist visits at the Dental Center 	
	 and at Schools

Percent of uninsured patients
Percent of patients insured by Private Ins 
Percent of patients insured by Husky

2023-2024Pediatric Dental Center

DENTAL CARE HIGHLIGHTS

4,726

9,138

2,782
6,356

4%
17%
79%

Patient Insurance Mix
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Total Patients Seen 1995-2024

Total Dental Visits 1995-2024
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157 Litchfield Street • Torrington, CT 06790
860.489.1328 • www.brookermemorial.org

Our Mission:
To prepare children for life-long success through education, 
health services, family support and programs of excellence.


